
 

 
 

“…meeting community needs…enhancing quality of life.” 

PARKS, RECREATION & FACILITIES 

MANAGEMENT 

Dean R. Gazza, Director 

1819 East Witzke Boulevard 

Appleton, Wisconsin 54911-8401 

(920) 832-5572  FAX (920) 993-3103 

Email - dean.gazza@appleton.org 

TO:  Finance Committee 

 

FROM: Dean R. Gazza 

 

DATE:  1/27/2020 

 

RE: Action: Requesting a budget transfer to accept $17,116.33 from the Community 

Foundation from a grant from the Friends of Appleton Skate Park. 

 

 

 

During the initial construction of the Appleton Skate Park monies were raised by the Friends of 

Appleton Skate Park to pay for improvements to the park.  The fund has a balance of $17,116.33 

and the persons overseeing the fund asked we accept the money and close the account. 

 

Many improvements have occurred including skateboard features, a seating area at the edge of 

the park, the addition of a security camera, etc.  This money would be received to cover past 

improvements. 

 

Please contact me at 832-5572 or at dean.gazza@appleton.org with any questions. 
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